
 

 
 

    WE ARE MOVING ! 
 
We are excited to announce that, on 
the 5th of November 2019, we will be 
moving to our new office building at 
 
HERMAN DE NAYERSTRAAT 1A - 0101 
2550 KONTICH 
BELGIUM 

 
From this date onwards, please direct 
all correspondence to the address 
above.  
 
Our email address remains unchanged : 
info@osg.be 
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